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Physical Development


In PE we will be using a range of equipment to play team games. We will learn to move with control and coordination. We will use a range of small and large equipment.





We have PE every Friday morning. Please ensure earrings are removed before school.





To develop fine motor skills we will thread beads, use paint brushes and learn to use scissors correctly. 





Communication, Language and Literacy


We will have daily phonic lessons to support our reading and writing. Reception children will receive phonic newsletters and new sounds in their books every week. Please encourage your child to practise all sounds and actions every night.  We will also develop speaking and listening skills, become familiar with the characters from the reading scheme and begin to recognise simple words.  Children will be encouraged to recognise and write their own names using the correct letter formation. 








Notices





Please ensure all clothing is labelled.





Harvest assembly will take place on Friday 26th October at 9.00am.





Reception children will be visiting Whitehouse Farm on Tuesday 27th November. Details to follow. 





Mathematics


In mathematics, children will be learning to recite numbers in order up to 10 and beyond. We will encourage children to recognise numerals of personal significance and numerals 1-5. We will count up to three or four objects by saying one number name for each item. Children will also be encouraged to count up to 10 objects reliably. 








Understanding the World


We will be learning about the people who help us. We will begin by talking about our families, people who help us school, people who help keep us safe and healthy and then finally people who help us give food. We have arranged a trip to The Hirsel to learn about harvest and to meet a farmer! 








Personal, Social and Emotional Development


We will be learning to:


Work as part of a group taking turns and sharing.


Be aware of own feelings, and know that some actions and words can hurt others’ feelings. 


Initiate conversation, attend to and take account of what others say.


Be aware of the boundaries set, and of behavioural expectations in school.
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Expressive Arts and Design


We follow the ‘Music Express’ scheme of work. 


During our lessons we will be singing a variety of songs and playing accompaniments on percussion instruments. We will explore what happens when different colours are mixed and experiment with different textures. 














